ST MARY'S CE FIRST ACADEMY & NURSERY

MARSTON ROAD, WHEATON ASTON, STAFFORD ST19 9PQ

TEL: 01785 840314 www.st-marys-wheatonaston.staffs.sch.uk

Executive Principal: Mr R Dickson
Head of School: Mrs N R Brennan

E mail: <u>office@st-marys-wheatonaston.staffs.sch.uk</u>





Dear Parents and Carers,

We have been invited to perform a short nativity play and sing carols at the Christmas light switch on. The evening will take place on Saturday 20th November 2021.

Children in reception will be provided with a nativity costume to wear on the night of the performance. Due to cold weather we recommend children wear play clothes underneath their costume. Nobody wants a frozen sheep!

All other children are encouraged to wear Santa hats, reindeer boppers etc as well as plenty of tinsel and flashing accessories. If children would like to wear Christmas jumpers etc then again I would suggest wearing them over the top of other layers.

During the evening we are unable to control photographs and filming of the children. If you prefer for your child's photograph not to be taken please speak to Mrs Hammond or Mrs Johnson at the school office before returning the slip below.

It will be a wonderful evening for the whole village to enjoy together. Our PTA will be supporting us at the event, so please do have a go on the stall.

Please return the attached consent form to the school office by Friday 12th November 2021 so we can allocate parts, solos and readings to the relevant children.

Many thanks

Mrs N R Brennan









Christmas Light Switch On

Wheat	nt to(name of child) taking part in the on Aston Christmas Light switch on taking place on Saturday 20 th November 2021.Please tick evant boxes below to show you have read the conditions of your child taking part.
	I understand that I will be responsible for my child during the evening as school is only facilitating the two performances.
	I understand that photographs and films of my child may be taken by members of the public and/or press during the evening.
	Reception children only:
	I understand that my child will wear the allocated costume given by the school, and will return the costume on Monday 22 nd November 2021. Costumes not returned to school will be charged.
Signed	
Relatio	nship to child







